
Are you ready 
for SB 1383?




Starting January 1, 2022, certain food
businesses will be required to save the surplus
edible food which they would typically discard
and to redistribute it to hungry people instead.

Establish partnerships with local food rescue
organizations via written contracts in order to
begin recovering the maximum amount of your

business's surplus edible food. 

R E C O V E R

P A R T N E R

Keep a careful log of all your food recovery
activities. City officials will request to see your

records during routine facility inspections.

Contact LA Sanitation & Environment at
san_foodrecovery@lacity.org or visit

calrecycle.ca.gov/organics/slcp/foodrecovery

R E C O R D

Q U E S T I O N S ?

As a covered entity under Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City of Los Angeles does not discriminate on the basis of
disability and upon request will provide reasonable accommodation to ensure equal access to its programs, services and activities.

California's New Waste Reduction
& Food Recovery  Strategy

http://calrecycle.ca.gov/organics/slcp/foodrecovery

